
 
 
 
PAROISSE BLESSED SACRAMENT  PARISH  
Box 144,  Elie Manitoba   R0H 0H0 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones in good health and peace. As a 
cherished member of our parish community, we are reaching out to you with a 
humble request for support. 
As you know, our parish’s cemetery is a sacred place where we lay to rest those 
who have gone before us, and it serves as a place of solace and reflection for 
those who visit. In recent years, however, maintaining the cemetery has become 
increasingly challenging due to rising costs and limited funding.  Our small 
community is challenged alone with over $10,000.00 with just grass cutting yearly. 
While we remain committed to ensuring that the cemetery is kept in good condition, 
preserving its peaceful atmosphere and honoring the memory of our loved ones, 
we find ourselves facing financial difficulties in meeting these ongoing needs. In 
this spirit, we are asking you, our extended family members to consider making a 
generous donation toward the continued upkeep and maintenance of the Blessed 
Sacrament cemetery.    
Your yearly support would help us ensure that this sacred space remains a place of 
reverence, peace, and remembrance for generations to come. Any contribution, 
large or small, would be greatly appreciated. The donations will be deposited 
directly to the cemetery maintenance, landscaping, and essential repairs funding. 
We understand that these are difficult times for many, and we are grateful for any 
help you are able to provide. Your donation can be made by: 
-cheque to Blessed Sacrament Parish   
- e-transfer bsteutreasurer@gmail.com 
-email the office at bsteuoffice@gmail.com 
-calling office at 204-353-2516 for information or  
-visiting our website www:blessedsacramentelie.com  
Receipts will be issued at the end of the year, providing we have your email 
address as a memo or on your cheque 
It is our ancestors who established the grounds of our parish community, so your 
support in forwarding this e-mail to your siblings and family members is 
appreciated.    
Thank you for your continued prayers, support, and involvement in our parish 
community.  
 
 
With sincere gratitude, 
Blessed Sacrament Parish Council 
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